
kid’s korner	         

529 N
orth W

alnut Street

C

elina, O
H

  45822

The Connection

Worship Center

7015 Havemann Road


Celina, OH  45822

Offices & Family Center

529 North Walnut Street


Celina, OH  45822

Phone: 419-586-1095

Email:  atmoffice@atmintl.org

Check out our Audio and Video Podcasts or Live 
Stream our services at:

nlcc-celina.org

Volume 23   Issue 10 May 17, 2023

	 	 Thrive youth Corner

Pastor Bruce

Did you know that you can buy gift cards for things you already plan to 
purchase,  AND support the youth group at the same time?  Raise Right 
works with many businesses, and they give various percentages of each 
gift card sale back to our group. Many e-gift cards and reloadable gift 
cards can be purchased anytime throughout the year from any youth 
group member. However, we have two more physical gift card orders 
that will be placed yet this year.   Thanks for participating in this 
fundraiser to support our  THRIVE  Youth students! 


Place your physical gift card orders by the next two dates: 

July 30 (think summer vacations, projects, and more!)


December 10 (think Christmas, birthdays, get-aways, etc.)

Our very own Hazelnut Coffeehouse owners are also participating in 
this fundraiser, and 15% of their gift card sales will go to our youth! 

Note:  Some gift cards can only be purchased physically so it's 
important to order those by the order dates and plan ahead when you 
can!  Some examples would be Visa, Menards, Marathon, Shell (can be 
reloaded in the app after purchased), McDonald’s, Best Western, 
Canopy by Hilton, Double Tree by Hilton, Embassy Suites by Hilton, 
Fairmont Hotels, Hampton by Hilton, Hilton, and many more! 

The flyer and links to the list of available cards can be found on the 
New Life Facebook group, or you can see Laura Sanford or Angie Kirk 
for a link or with any questions.

http://nlcc-celina.org
mailto:atmoffice@atmintl.org


Gifts of the Spirit:

If you haven’t been coming to 
our Wednesday night services 
lately, you’ve been missing out 
on activating the gifts of the 
Spirit!  We have been teaching 
on and activating the various 
gifts of the Holy Spirit that the 
Bible says will be evident in 
the life of the Believers.  Lately 
w e h a v e b e e n 
p r a c t i c i n g o u r 
prophetic gifts by 
h a v i n g p e o p l e 
come forward to 
receive prayer/ 
prophetic words 
from 4 different 
g r o u p s o f 
prophetic teams.  
Over 30 different 
people (who are 
NOT the pastors of 
the church) have been hearing 
from God and ministering in 
their emerging prophetic gifts.  
This is truly exciting as this is 
exactly what God has always 
wanted…the perfecting of the 
SAINTS for the work of the 
ministry!  Ephesians 4:12. 
We plan to continue this trend 
for a couple more weeks so if 
you know of someone who 
really needs to hear from God 
or may need some direction, 
invite them to come on a 
Wednesday night soon!


Marriage Workshops:

Starting in June we will be 
taking the first Wednesday of 
every month to work on and 
equip our marriages to be 
even better.  EVERY first 
Wednesday we will dismiss all 
married couples to the back to 
be a part of this ongoing effort 
to make the marriages in our 

church stronger 
than ever before.  
We will discuss 
communicat ion, 
e x p e c t a t i o n s , 
e m o t i o n a l a n d 
physical intimacy, 
a n d S E X !  
Hopefully that got 
your at tent ion!  
God has much to 
say about marriage 
and we really don’t 

talk about it.  Pastor Gary will 
be doing an ongoing teaching 
in the sanctuary for those that 
are not in the marriage 
workshop each month.  Rather 
than packing it into several 
weeks, we felt it would be 
more beneficial to focus on 
and work on skills within the 
marriage month after month. 
This will likely continue for a 
year moving forward.

ONE BY ONE 

(Becky Murray)

May 31, 7:00 pm


Join us for this evening service to 
hear what God is doing across the 
world through One By One Ministries. 
Pray about how you can partner with 
the Lord in this ministry.

Wednesday Nights

Discipleship Classes

Discipleship 1: May 21,  5 - 7 pm

Truth Project: May 21, 28,  8:00 - 9:15 am 

Getting to know you
Pastor JasonSharon Long

We will be chartering the Irish 
Drifter in Port Clinton on Saturday, 
May 20, and planning to leave 
Celina at 4:30 am. The cost will be 
$75 - $80 per person, plus van 
r e n t a l a n d g a s . S e e D a v e 
Thompson for any questions.

May 20

New Life has purchased a block of 
tickets for the Mercer County Fair 
Christian Concert with TobyMac 
this year.  Track tickets are $40 
and Grandstand tickets are $30 
per person. Call the church office 
to reserve your seat.

May 19, 7:00 pm, 

May 21, 10:00 am


Be praying and fasting for these 
upcoming inspiring and prophetic 
meetings with Dennis and Diane. 
You won’t want to miss this 
opportunity to hear what the Lord 
has for our New Life family and 
community!

June 12 - 16

Mark your calendars!!!

June 25 - 29

6:00 pm - 8:30 pm


Kids ages 3 - to 
entering 7th grade 
will launch on a 
c o s m i c q u e s t 
blasting Jesus’ light 
to the world. This 
will be an out-of-

this-world adventure with light 
years of faith-building fun!! Shirts 
are optional for $15 each.  Spaces 
are limited so sign up today at:  
vbspro.events/p/nlcckids1 or use 
the QR code.

Band of Brothers 
Fishing Event 


NEW LIFE VBS

We, at New Life Christian Center, are so blessed to have Jeff and 
Jodi Kerr as part of our church family.  They live in Celina and have 
been married for 35 years.  They have two children and four 
granddaughters.  Jeff and Jodi have both taught in the public school 
for many years.  Jeff recently retired after teaching at Parkway and 
Coldwater Schools for 30 years.  He also enjoyed coaching 
numerous sports while employed at these school districts.   Jodi 
would like to retire in a couple of years, although she says she will 
miss her kindergarten kids in the Parkway School system.  She soon 
will have completed 35 years of teaching.  Jodi also works part time 
at Hazelnut Coffee Shop and enjoys her 
work there serving the community.  Her 
hobbies are walking, r iding bikes, and 
working at Hazelnut. Jeff’s hobbies include 
p l ay ing go l f and coaching different 
sports.  They both like to vacation and 
they usually end up in the Branson, Missouri 
area, where Jeff ’s parents live.   Jeff says 
h e e n j oy s g o i n g anywhere there is a 
golf course!  Having visions from the Lord 
and worshipping through music are some of the gifts Jeff has 
received.  He states that playing guitar on the worship team is a way 
he likes to serve in the church.  Jodi reports her gifts are serving and 
building up the body of Christ.  She says she likes to serve in ways 
she can encourage others.  Jeff and Jodi were members of Mount 
Tabor Church of God for many years, and recently decided to make 
New Life their home.  If you have not introduced yourself to this 
dear couple, don’t let another Sunday go by until you do!  The Kerrs 
are certainly a positive addition to our New Life family.


We are 
Activating 
the Gifts of 
the Spirit
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